WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

Thursday 16th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

All the children in the school will have the opportunity to create a self-portrait which will be put onto a tea towel along with all the other children in their year group.

This will be a lovely memento to keep. The t-towel will be available to purchase for £4.00 each. You will be able to purchase as many of these as you wish. This will be available to pay for on the school gateway from today. They will be ready for the children to take home before the end of term.

Below is an example of a t-towel for you to see how it will look. The narrative on the t-towel will be Whitmore Park, your child's year group and 2022. With the school logo in the middle.



Kind Regards

Mrs McGibney

Head Teacher









